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Everyone is a gift and everyone is gifted 

Wednesday 2nd December 2020 
 

Celebration Certificates 
Today we celebrated the awesome efforts and achievements of: 

Buttercups: Sebby and Ollie 
Poppy: Edwin, Mimi and George          
Willow: Charlie and Ludo  Oakwood: Oliver, Dominic and Cordelia 
 

You can view the celebration assembly at 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7tk9mtR81qo 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Christmas Post-box 
It’s time for our Christmas card post-box to appear! 
Your children are really welcome to write Christmas 
cards for each other across all classes – they must 
post their cards into our post-box in the lobby by 
Monday 14th December. The Covid-19 elves will keep 
them safe for 72 hours before delivery to the children 
on Thursday 17th December. Cards for our staff can 
also be sent this way. If you were planning to get 
presents for any staff, we are able to gratefully 
accept gifts but will quarantine them to keep any 
bugs at bay. 
 
Thank you Jasper and Alex! 
Jasper and Alex C have raised over £100 for the school with their generosity and 
business brilliance. Jasper raised over £22 by selling his toys and Alex has made over 
£70 (with more sales to come) selling his awesome Christmas decorations.  
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West Sussex County Council 

Christmas Raffles: Wednesday 16th December 2020 
Remember to order your raffle tickets before 16th December by emailing 
office@twineham.w-sussex.sch.uk or sending cash to the school office. Donna will 
update you soon about the awesome prizes! Tickets are £1 for the adult raffle and 
50p for the children’s draw. 
 
#IAmPartOfTheChange - 
Please see information below about a wonderful campaign shared by our equestrian 
friends of the school to promote diversity by ‘riding out racism’. The programme has 
just been launched and you can read more at: 
https://www.britishshowjumping.co.uk/news/ride-out-racism-and-the-dhd-
foundation-launch-social-campaign-iampartofthechange-- 

 
Diary Dates  

 

Kind regards, 

 
Scott Reece, Headteacher 

Wednesday 16th December  Christmas lunch, non-uniform (Christmas 
jumpers optional) and Christmas Raffle 

Friday 18th December Last day of autumn term 

Monday 4th January INSET Day 
Tuesday 5th January 1st day of Spring Term 2021 

Monday 15th – Friday 19th February Half-term 
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